Town of Bristol, RI

Tax Assessor / Collectors Office
10 Court Street, Bristol, R1 02809 (401)253-7000

December 14, 2021
TO: Steven Contente, Town Administrator
FROM: Michelle DiMeo, Tax Assessor/Collector
RE:

Benjamin Church, 1020 Hope St

After reviewing the petition it is my recommendation that the Council deny the exemption request
for the property located at 1020 Hope St from property tax.

The Town does not currently exempt other non-profit organizations and it is my opinion that doing
so will encourage other such organizations to petition for the same. This can then negatively
impact the residents in which the Benjamin Church Trust for the Elderly of Bristol is currently
assisting.

My recommendation is to enter into a payment in lieu of tax (PILOT) agreement as the Town has
done with other non-profit organizations.
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